
From: Brian Wood
To: Doug Emme
Subject: Re: Rameco (sp?)
Date: Sunday, June 07, 2015 9:24:22 PM

It is snowing now. I think the latest forecast has 1-3 inches today. Then maybe an
inch or less tonight and again tomorrow. Suppose to get real cold the next number
of days with highs in the teens at best, I think single digits on Wednesday. 

On Mon, Nov 10, 2014 at 7:48 AM, Doug Emme <doug.emme@wyo.gov> wrote:
Brian,
Thanks that will help us in our review of the RAMACO Brook Mine submittal.  Did
you get snow?

Doug

On Mon, Nov 10, 2014 at 7:36 AM, Brian Wood <brian.wood@wyo.gov> wrote:
Doug,

I forgot to give you a note while you were here regarding highwall mining. Some
things that are in Bridger's and Black Butte's permits regarding highwall mining
are the following

1.  A Ground Control Plan that is approved by MSHA,
2.  A Geotechnical study which addresses subsidence and potential impacts to
any private and/or public facilities.
3.  A map that illustrates entry and pillar spacing as well as entry length.

Brian

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction 
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Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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